
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 5/2/2018 11:16:01 AM
Subject: LSA SYSTEM ALERT - Desktop Performance

 
General Summary:
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) has received some calls reporting slow desktop performance. If you encounter 
this behavior, please try rebooting (power off then on) your computer. Please contact the Legislative Service Desk 
should you experience any further issues.
 
If you have any questions please contact the Legislative Services Agency Service Desk at lsa@scstatehouse.gov 
or 803-212-4490.
Thank you,
 
Legislative Services Agency
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